

The Monthly Newsletter of the Sherman, TX EAA Chapter 323

June 2016

Monthly Meeting, June 16, 7PM, Sherman Municipal Airport Terminal

At our monthly meeting, we will have Don Lawton visit us to discuss aircraft carrier operations. Don't drag your tailhook....come on out and join us!

Dead Reckoning Flight

Unfortunately due to weather and recent rains, the June Saturday event was cancelled.

Editor's Note

Sorry for a short letter.....been more busy than usual last few weeks for me.

Upcoming Chapter Events

Thursday June 16 Monthly Meeting, Sherman Airport Terminal, 7:00 PM

Subject: Aircraft Carrier Ops

Saturday July 9 To be announced (Southwest doesn't do tours on weekend)

Thursday July 21 Monthly Meeting, Sherman Airport Terminal, 7:00 PM

Subject: To be confirmed....several options in the works

Saturday August 1 Visit to a project build

Thursday August 18 Monthly Meeting, Sherman Airport Terminal, 7:00 PM

Subject: Guido about Guido

Saturday September 10 Flyout to Hicks for breakfast



Officers/Board of Directors/Key Coordinators

Name	Position	Contact Number
John Horn	President	940-736-8440
Paul Tanner	Vice President	903-546-6745
John Halterman	Secretary	903-819-9947
Ross Richardson	Treasurer	903-821-4277
Steve Straus	Board of Directors	214-693-1417
Rick Simmons	Board of Directors	903-818-8066
Mary Lawrence	Board of Directors	903-821-2670
Mel Asberry	Technical Counselor	972-784-7544
Jim Smisek	Technical Counselor	903-819-6428
Ross Richardson	Membership	903-821-4277
John Horn	Young Eagles Coordinator	940-736-8440
John Halterman	Newsletter Editor	903-819-9947
Billy Dollarhide	Web Master	903-870-0521

 $\begin{tabular}{lll} General Email: $\underline{EAA323@hotmail.com}$ & Website: $\underline{www.eaa323.org}$ \\ \end{tabular}$